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Louis-Felix Tremblay-Renaud

Subject: RE: Rezoning Application RZ001194

From: Stuart Bird   
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 3:33 PM 
To: JOHN@WDC2020CORP.COM; Planning <planning@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Rezoning Application RZ001194 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear Joh and Louis-Felix; 
 
My name is Stuart Bird, and I own the property and home at  
 
I am currently out of the country and have just been made aware of the proposed rezoning application. 
 
I am totally against this application as it if far and above what was expected when I read the prospectus, when I 
first considered purchasing my property.  Changes at this late date go far beyond reasonable, considering how far 
along the whole development has come. 
 
I note from the information that I have received that no public hearing will be held, which goes against the will of 
all the current property and homeowners. 
 
Please raise my objections at the upcoming Council meeting, which I understand is tomorrow. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Stuart Bird 
 
 




